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CLAT PERMANENT SECRETARIAT

NATIONAL LAW SCHOOL OF INDIA UNIVERSITY
Post Bag No.7201, Nagarbhavi, Bengaluru-560072 Karnataka, India

No: CNLUSs/S-T/21/2022
22™ September, 2022

Shri. J. K. Yadav

Regional Director

CBSE - Central Board of Secondary Education
Delhi East

Dear Sir,
Sub: Information about the CLAT 2023 for Your Students,
Greetings from Consortium of National Law Universities,

As you would be aware, the Common Law Admission Test (“CLAT™) is conducted by the
Consortium of National Law Universities each year for admissions to the five-year
undergraduate L1.B. and post-graduate L1.M. programmes at the National Law Universities,
as well as several other participating universities. This year, the CLAT is scheduled for
Sunday, December 18, 2022.

You would agree that a career in law provides exciting opportunities for young persons, and
that the past decades have witnessed a proliferation of professional choices for law students,
including in the fields of academia, litigation, corporate law, the administrative services, and
business. The CLAT provides students the opportunity to apply for admissions to the best
legal education institutions the country through a single examination. The CLAT is a test of
aptitude, and does not require the sort of preparation that may distract students from their
preparations for the school-leaving examinations. The format and syllabus of the test ensure
that the CLAT 1is accessible for students enrolled across subject areas. including Science,
Commerce. Arts. and others. More information about the CLAT 2023 is also available at:
https://consortiumofnlus.ac.in/clat-2023/
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We are keen to ensure that your students are made aware of this opportunity and would be
happy to provide detailed information about the CLAT, and about studying law, that your
students may find helpful in making their academic and professional choices as they
approach their high school graduation. Kindly let us know when we could speak briefly about
this, or with whom we could coordinate in your team for this purpose. May we also request
that you circulate this letter onwards to the relevant persons in your organisation, and in
affiliated schools.

Thanks and best regards,

-
Prof.(Dr.) Sudhir Krishnaswamy.
Vice-Chancellor, NLSIU, Bangalore
Convenor, CLAT-2023



